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We wrapped up our fall testing for MAPs on October 3rd, and we should get access to our growth reports next 
week.  Over the next few weeks, ELA and math teachers will meet with each of their students individually to set 
growth goals for winter testing.  During these meetings teachers use MAP reports to point out student 
strengths and areas for improvement, and students and teachers work together to suggest activities and 
resources to help students reach their goal.  Every single student, from those performing well above their 
grade level to those performing way below, get to celebrate a strength and identify an area in which to improve.  
This is how we ensure all students focus on growing into their best selves. 
 
We appreciate Mr. Collins and the leadership students putting in the work to highlight mental health awareness 
in the month of September.  Our hallways are full of inspirational messaging and resources for students, 
including numbers for peer support hotlines, SafeOregon reporting information, and positive messages on 
sticky notes that students can take. 

   
 
Upcoming events:  
October 10: Statewide inservice - no school 
October 16: Great Oregon Shakeout earthquake drill 
October 17: Data teams 
October 24: End of 1st quarter 
October 27-31: Red Ribbon Week 
November 5: Picture retakes 
November 6-7: Fall conferences 
November 10-11: No school for Veteran's Day holiday 



Enrollment 2025-2026 
  Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May 
7th 122 122        
8th 135 133        
Total 257 255         

 
Discipline 
We had 22 referrals during the month of September, outlined in the table below.  The 5 referrals for fighting 
include 2 students who got into a fight and 3 students who encouraged them.  Unrelated, the two incidents for 
weapons involved a student who brought his grandfather’s pocketknife to school to show another student.  A 
threat assessment was completed. 

 
 
Athletics 
 
We are halfway through our fall sports season, and our Vikings are making us proud.  The final home game of 
the season for volleyball is October 23, and the final home game for football is October 22.   
 
For the most up-to-date information on athletics and activities, please check out our District page: 
https://www.umatilla.k12.or.us/o/athleticsandactivities 
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